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29th November 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/guardian, 

 

We will be attending the cathedral on Monday 4th December, in the afternoon, 

for a run-through of the concert, ready for Monday 11th December. 

 

The rehearsal will finish at approximately 3pm, so we aim to be back at school 

for 3.15pm. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Miss B Lee 

Year 5 teacher 

 
 
 


